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The Honorable John R. McGinley, Chairman
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY REVIEW COMMISSION
14th Floor, Harristown 2
333 Market Street
Harrisburg, PA 17120

RE: Final Regulations o F the State Board of Landscape Architects
Pertaining to Continuing Education (16A-612)

Dear Chairman McGinley:

The State Board of Landscape Architects is withdrawing these final form regulations at this time. The Board
plans to make amendments to the regulations regarding Board disapproval of continuing education courses. The
Board has chosen to withdraw as the tollir g option is not available; the House Professional Licensure Committee
approved the regulation on December 7,1999. The Board will resubmit the revised final form regulation as soon
as possible.
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David M. DuTot, LA, Chairman
State Board of Landscape Architects
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c: Hon. Kim Pizzingrilli, Secretary
Department of State

Dorothy Childress, Commissioner
Bureau of Professional and Occupational Affairs

Joyce McKeever, Deputy Chief Counsel
Department of State

Bernadette Paul, Counsel
State Board of Landscape Architects

State Board of Landscape Architects
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FOR MORE INFORMATION, VIST US THROUGH THE PENNSYLVANIA HOMEPAGE AT WWW.STATE.PA.US,
OR VISIT US DIRECTLY AT WWW.DOS.STATE.PA.US


